We have secured a place for a student team to participate in the Together For Humanity Youth Summit, to be held at Queensland Parliament House in Brisbane. The Youth Summit is a platform for students to voice their ideas around diversity, inclusion and community cohesion to politicians, leaders and the broader community. 
Together for Humanity is a not-for-profit educational organisation that works with schools to combat prejudice and help students learn how to deal with differences. Together For Humanity programs are supported by the Australian Government Department of Education through the Connected Youth and Communities initiative.
The student team will be preparing a short presentation on an issue regarding intercultural diversity and connection on a topic of their choosing to be presented on the day. From past Youth Summits, topics have included racism and stereotypes, cultural diversity, racial, religious and gender inclusion, neurodiversity and intergenerational connections.
Details of the Youth Summit Day:
· Date: Thursday 28th August
· Event Time: 8.30am for 9.00am start; 3pm finish
· Venue: Premiers & Speakers Hall, Parliamentary Annexe, Parliament House, Brisbane
· Food is provided, please bring a water bottle, notepad and pen
Please advise us of any dietary requirements and return this consent by [insert date. TFH requires this information before July 25 please].
Also attached is a photo/video release form from Together For Humanity for the Summit Day. Please complete and return [this can be returned by the families directly to us as noted on the form, or if you prefer to collect and then return to us in bulk, this is appropriate as well]

